
The children have once again impressed in the
classroom this week and they continue to work
hard. 
          In our Pathways to Write sessions, we               
          have used initial sounds to create a 
          packing list for Tom and Penguin before
they set sail to The South Pole.

In Maths this week we have concentrated on
numbers upto five & had a go at subitising to
quickly recognise quantities without counting. 

We explored the world around us by looking for
signs of seasonal change and talking about what
happens to trees in autumn. This resulted in
some super artwork. 

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th October  
Parent/Teacher Consultations
 Booking via School Spider open now

Thursday 17th October 9:15am
PTA AGM - New members welcome
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Artist of the Week:

4th October 2024 (4)

HARPER

Star Reader:

Class News: Our PE day is Tuesday. This week will be
changing shoes/pumps  and t-shirts.

Please send these to school in a named
PE bag on Tuesday morning.
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Phonics:
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